
From: Linda Kay Hale
To: Susan Gorin; david.rabbit@sonoma-county.org
Cc: Chris Coursey
Subject: Change in Supervisor Districts
Date: Sunday, October 10, 2021 10:24:50 AM

EXTERNAL

The Sonoma Coast needs ONE ACCOUNTABLE, DEDICATED, RESPONSIVE
supervisor; do not dilute our representation. Doing so would be tantamount to
gerrymandering.

Linda Hale
Glen Ellen

Sent from my iPhone
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